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GOP Weekly Radio Address: Happy Independence Day 

 
           

Madison...Representative Bob Kulp (R-Stratford) delivers the GOP Weekly Radio Address. 

 

Hello, I’m State Representative Bob Kulp from Stratford. July 4th, 1776 was a day that set in 

motion events that have shaped not only our nation but the entire world. On that day 244 years 

ago, what were perhaps the most consequential words in American history were published: 

 

“We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are created equal, that they are endowed by 

their Creator with certain unalienable Rights hat among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit 

of Happiness.” 

 

Today, America remains the light guiding those seeking freedom around the world. Though we 

have seen darkness and difficulty, America’s strength is to unite behind the cause of liberty so 

that our future generations may know freedom. 

 

This year’s celebrations may look different with some communities canceling parades and 

fireworks due to the coronavirus pandemic. However, we can always keep those American ideals 

close to our hearts, work toward them every day, and thank those men and women who have 

bravely served and fought to keep our nation free. Happy Independence Day everyone! 

 

 

 

Audio: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/eupdates/asm63/GOP.Weekly.Radio_Kulp.mp3 
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